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BAAYEN Robert (SANCO)

From: David Brown [davidbrowncouk@netscape.net]

Sent:  vendredi 8 juillet 2011 8:35

To: BAAYEN Robert (SANCO)

Cc: jaume@rieravillagrasa.com, jmp@viveristesdegirona.com
Subject: Options for the future Plant Health Regime

Dear Robent

The European Nurserystock Association is currently holding our annual Summer Meeting. Yesterday we
discussed tour Oprions Paper dated 13th May 2011. :

ENA fully supports Option 3 in the paper - Improve the substace of the regime with increased EU resources
(excluding IAS plants) - as th way forward for the regime. ENA also believes that the extra resources should
not be provided from the Agriculture Budget, but from the general budget, since helathy plants and a heaithy
natural environment are in the best interests of all European taxpayers.

| hope our input it useful to you.

Kind regards

David Brown
ENA Secretary

28/11/2011



